
MINUTES, LIMESTONE COUNTY COMMISSION, JANUARY 22, 2024,  
WORK SESSION MEETING 

 
The Limestone County Commission reconvened the meeting from January 2, 2024, at 
2:00 p.m. today at the Clinton Street Courthouse Annex, 100 South Clinton Street, 
Athens, Alabama. The original meeting date was scheduled for January 16, 2024 but was 
rescheduled due to winter weather. 
 
Present: Daryl Sammet, Danny Barksdale, Derrick Gatlin, and LaDon Townsend. Absent: 
Chairman Collin Daly. Commissioner Daryl Sammet presided. 
 
Brian Lorge, Jane Davis, Judy Wilson, and Janet Hunt addressed the Commission 
regarding their concerns and opinions in support of the Athens-Limestone Public Library 
surrounding the board appointments, board members, and book material at the Athens-
Limestone Public Library. 
 
Items were discussed for today’s meeting. 
 
Attorney Drew Dill explained the Resolution supporting libraries and parental rights. 
 
Under “Personnel, Policies, and Staffing Actions”, it was decided to take numbers one (1) 
through four (4) in one motion. 
 
During the Engineers report, Engineer Marc Massey gave an update on garbage routes 
and thanked the commissioners for allowing their employees to help with trash collection. 
Additionally, he gave an update regarding the flood plain development ordinance/National 
Flood Insurance Program. 
 
There was discussion regarding appointing members to the DHR and Mental Health 
boards.  
 
Recessed at 2:35. 


